
Quiz Night
The Greenbushes Belles CWA will be holding their 

yearly quiz night on the 24th July at the Greenbushes 
Hall on Blackwood Road in Greenbushes.

All monies raised will go to our local children in 
need, which will be disbursed by the pastors at each 
State school in Bridgetown and Greenbushes.

The Greenbushes branch of the CWA was formed 
on 12 June 1935, with the first meetings held in the 
Miners Hall 

The current CWA building was transported from 
Grimwade timber settlement by horse and jinker, to its 
current site on Blackwood Road that same year.

Sharon Edward, the President of the CWA 
Greenbushes Belles talks enthusiastically about the 
group. 

“The Greenbushes CWA Belles was formed in 2016, 
and is a modern branch of the CWA. It is a group of 
ladies who either work or have day time commitments 
and can only meet at night. The group is made up of 
ladies from Greenbushes and Bridgetown, at this time 
we have twenty four members.

“We meet twice a month, one night is a meeting and 
one is a ‘Chill and Chat’ night where we can do craft, 
a planned workshop or plan our next project. It is all 
about friendship and support.

“Our members are mainly full-time workers or 
have young families, making day meetings difficult. 
Our members’ ages range from 21-70 years and we 
welcome all ladies in the area to attend a meeting to 
see how we roll!

“We are holding this Quiz Night as part of the Winter 
Festival 

“We will have 15 tables of six in the hall making for 
an interesting competitive night. ‘Cedar Lane’ will be 
playing live music and Chris Mott as always will be in 
fine form as our MC. Questions will be on all kinds of 
different categories to ensure everyone gets to stretch 
their brains.

“We are looking forward to the community getting 
behind this terrific night with the monies raised going 
to a wonderful cause.

“We have had good support from our local businesses, 
their donations will be used for raffles and prizes.”

Tickets can be organised by ringing Cherie on 0417 
073 988. There are tables of 6 for $150 which includes 
a hot supper.  There will be a bar on the night. It is a 
good idea to bring cash.

Cherie, Jen, Robyn and Ria


